

September 23, 2024

Godswill C. Okara West African Postgraduate College of Medical Laboratory Science (WAPCMLS) #26 Lomé Crescent, Wuse Zone 7 Abuja, Nigeria

Dear Godswill,

On behalf of the International Federation of Biomedical Laboratory Science (IFBLS), I would like to extend my sincere thanks for the time, dedication, and commitment you have shown as a member of the Board of Directors 2022-2024, and your valuable contributions to both the Development and Membership Committees.

Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation as a token of our gratitude.

Your involvement as a representative of the Association of Medical Laboratory Scientists of Nigeria (AMLSN) was particularly important in ensuring broad representation within IFBLS, and we are truly appreciative of your contributions.

I also want to take this opportunity to wish you and your family the very best in the future, and I hope we will have the chance to meet again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Gabriella Lillsunde Larsson

President

**IFBLS**